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First name: Megan

Last name: Litster

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Thanks for notifying the public about the possible TV show recording. I think this should not be

permitted. It's way too short of notice. A TV show like that should have planned better &amp; made a proposal in

more reasonable time. They're asking to use land during peak hunting season important to the culture &amp;

subsistence use of the local people. Please deny the permit.

 

 

 

Sincerely,

 

 

 

Megan Litster

 

Petersburg Resident


